
 

 

February  4th,  2025 
 

The Manada 50 plus Golf Group will hold its re-organizational meeting on 
Tuesday, March 18th at 9 AM in the Manada Clubhouse.   

 

The meeting will be under the direction of Manada’s Director of Golf, Scott Yeakle.  
Come prepared to discuss any new ideas or suggestions to improve this group.  Also, 
please re-confirm your starting time for the new season that Tuesday morning.   

 

Enclosed please find a new membership card to be filled out and brought to the 
meeting along with the $20.00 registration fee.  The fee covers the cost of handicaps, 
mailings and prizes.   

 

Don’t forget to bring your clubs along and play a round after the meeting.  The 
reduced 50 +  rates will be in effect this day.  The first official day of League play 
will be Tuesday April 8th, 2025.  

 

P.S. Bring a prospective new member with you.  Our 50 plus group is open to all, 
regardless of ability. 

 

See you on the 18th 

Scott  &  Lee 

 

 

609 Golf Lane Grantville, Pa 17028  
(717) 469 - 2400 

 email: info@manadagolfclub.com 
 website: www.manadagolfclub.com 
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